
 
 
 

 

Relationships to Support the Goals 

Huachiew Chalermprakiet University (HCU) is a member of the Association of Southeast 

Asian Institutions of Higher Learning (ASAIHL). ASAIHL officials and members hold meetings 

several times a year to discuss various issues related to higher education and how to address world 

issues such as those raised Sustainable Development Goals of the United Nations. ASAIHL 

officials and members hold meetings several times a year to discuss various issues related to higher 

education and how to address world issues such as those raised Sustainable Development Goals 

of the United Nations.  

Below are the meetings attended by Huachiew Chalermprakiet University for Academic 

Year 2022-2023, with the arrow showing the location of Huachiew Chalermprakiet University 

Official participating the meeting and the logo of ASAIHL. A sample invitation letter is also shown 

next. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 

 

This regional organization looks not only on higher education issues but also issues 

related to the immediate concerns of society such as creating policies, models, identify problems 

and challenges that are related to the attainment of the UN’s Sustainable Development Goals 

through the help of Higher Education Institutions. Examples of projects discussed in meetings and 

conferences shown below. 

 

  

 

 

 


